
   
 
   

 
 

 
 

    
 

 
   

  
  

   
  

 
   

 
     

 

  
   

 
 

  
  
 

       
   

 
 

 
   

  
 

  
  

      
      

    
 

 
     

  
 

    
  

 
  

 

Clery Act Committee Meeting 

Thursday, February 19, 2015, 9:00 AM
CPDT Conference Room 

MINUTES 

Committee Members Present: 
Frank Mackesy, UPD 
Joann Campbell, Compliance 
Cheryl Gonzalez, Title IX Administrator 
Matthew Harris, Student Government 
Andy Joiner, UPD 
John Reis, Office of the General Counsel 
Bob Shepherd, Student Conduct 
Marc Snow, Office of the General Counsel 
Shelia Spivey, Women’s Center 
Bill Strudel, UPD 
Tom Van Schoor, Dean of Students and Title IX Coordinator for Student Affairs 

Absent: 
Bob Boyle, Housing and Residence Life 





 
  

     
      

 
   

   
   

     
   

     
    

 

      

 
  

   
 

     
     

      
    

 
  

   
       

         
    

  
  

  
 

 
    

 
  
   
  
    

 
  
  

 
   

  
   

  
 

 
   

  

 
 
 
 

 
 



       
  

   
 

  
   

 
 

 
 

      
 
 

 

  

subcommittee. The subcommittee is tasked with reviewing the current CSA list and to bring it 
up to date.  Once the CSAs have been identified and the training video uploaded UPD will send 
letters to all the CSAs prior to the next committee meeting. 

In closing, Chair Mackesy asked each committee member to read the Clery Act with an eye to 
the division they represent and be prepared to discuss at the next meeting. 
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